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Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town of Calumet Town 
Board may be present at the bid opening for the 2025 St. Paul Road 
Resurfacing Project to be held on Thursday July 17, 2025, at 10:00 AM at 
the offices of Martenson & Eisele, Inc. located at 1377 Midway Road 
Menasha, WI  54952.   

 
Although this may result in a quorum of the Town of Calumet Town 

Board being in attendance and, therefore, constitute a “meeting” of the 
Town of Calumet Town Board pursuant to State ex. Rel. Badke v. 
Greendale Village Board, 173 Wis.2d 553 (1993), the Town of Calumet 
Town Board will not conduct any business related and/or take any action. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


